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ACIH Board of Directors Welcomes New Officers 
 
The Academic Collaborative for Integrative Health 
(ACIH) has elected a new chair, JoAnn Yanez, ND, 
MPH, CAE. Dr. Yanez served as vice-chair with 
ACIH for the past three years alongside David 
O’Bryon, JD, CAE, who now holds the position of 
immediate past chair on the executive committee. 
Dale Healey, DC, PhD and Stan Dawson, DC, LMBT, were 
elected to serve as vice chair and treasurer, respectively.   

 
David O’Bryon notes, “Dr. Yanez’s work as an officer 
and member of the executive committee and as a 
longtime member of the Collaborative gives her a great 
base to continue with the success of the organization.”  
The ACIH Board of Directors deeply appreciates Mr. 
O’Bryon’s service as chair and welcomes Dr. Yanez’s 

leadership in 2019 and beyond, who says, “The Collaborative has 
a strong history representing the interests of the academic 
branches of the integrative medicine disciplines. Our work moving 
forward is not only vital in achieving the goals of our members 
and organization, but in helping foster a collaborative and forward 
thinking healthcare system, inclusive of integrative medicine. As 
chair, I dedicate my service toward advancing the collective goals 
of ACIH and our membership.” 
 
The Academic Collaborative for Integrative Health is a 501c-3 
nonprofit that builds partnerships, educates, collaborates and 
advocates for whole person, collaborative, team-based, 
patient/person-centered care.  We are stronger together! 
 



For more information, contact: Alyssa Wostrel, MBA, Executive 
Director, ACIH 505-331-7358 awostrel@integrativehealth.org 
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